

POLSKIE TOWARZYSTWO PARAZYTOLOGICZNE

'NGMANSKXMXMRAISZGZAMINATURIEXMXMX1000X WROCŁAW, ul.C. Norwida 29

Wrockaw, October 17th, 1960

Dr.J. Jansen, Utrecht

Dear Sir.

I appreciate sincerely for your kind attitude to our questionnary in the matter of International Federation of Parasitologists. Nevertheless the materials are still coming, I have permit myself to summarize the replies received up to now. I am sending them enclose to this letter. I should be very obliged, if you could publicate a short note in this matter in some scientific periodics easy of access to you.

> Yours truly, Z. Kozar President of the Polish Parasitological Society